
15/1/40. 

Padgate 

Lancashire 

 

Dear Mother 

I realy haven’t anything to write about, however I thought I would just drop you a line, the weather 

here has been very cold, all the water and everything else is frozen-up, I expect to leave here some 

time this week, where I don’t know yet. I had a letter from Henry to-day, he tells me trade is very 

good, he had a very good week in Cork. I also had a letter from Solly they seem to be doing quite 

well. I hope everything is going alright in the house. I am keeping very well myself. Well, there is no 

more at present, I will write again soon, I need not mention that there is no necessity to worry. 

 

Love Benny.   


